INTERDEPARTMENTAL

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE 39, Muass,

from the office of Telecommunications

.-

October 30, 1970

To: J. Saltzer
Subject: Data Switch

Reference: Your memo of October 29, 1970

This confirms My conversation with you of October 29 concerning the
grade on "8"; and, that your proposed grade has been sent to the
New England Telephone Co.

As I mentioned, I have not been receiving the Statistics which you
have been generating and previously disseminating. That is, until

I mentioned this to Charles Garman several days ago. He was kind
enough to forward them to me the other day (Wednesday, October 28th
was the day of receipt of the data forwarded by Garman). Needless
to say, the information is needed by this office in keeping informed
as to the status of service being received from the data switch.

xc: F.J. Corbato
R.C. Daley
J.M. Grochow
W.J. Burner
T.H. VanVleck
C. Garman
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